
The Baum Law Firm Expands Services to
Include Motorcycle Accident Cases

The Baum Law Firm

The Baum Law firm also started serving

motorcycle accident cases.

TEMECULA, CALIFORNIA, UNITED STATES,

March 31, 2023 /EINPresswire.com/ -- The

Baum Law Firm, a leading accident attorney

in Temecula and surrounding areas in

Riverside and San Diego Counties, is

pleased to announce the expansion of its services to include motorcycle accident cases. With

over 60 years of experience in personal injury law, the Baum Law Firm is committed to providing

personalized attention and aggressive representation to every client.

According to the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, motorcycle riders are at a

significantly higher risk of injury or death than other motorists in the event of an accident. The

Baum Law Firm recognizes this fact and has decided to expand its services to include motorcycle

accident cases to ensure that injured motorcyclists receive the proper representation they

deserve.

"Our team has handled numerous personal injury cases, including those involving car accidents,

truck accidents, and pedestrian accidents," said Edward Baum, founder of the Baum Law Firm.

"We have seen the devastating impact that motorcycle accidents can have on victims and their

families. By expanding our services to include motorcycle accident cases, we hope to help these

individuals get the compensation they need to cover medical expenses, lost wages, and other

damages."

The Baum Law Firm's team of experienced attorneys will work diligently to investigate the

circumstances surrounding each motorcycle accident case and build a strong case to ensure that

clients receive fair compensation. They will also provide support and guidance throughout the

legal process, from filing a claim to negotiating with insurance companies and representing

clients in court if necessary.

"Our clients are our top priority, and we are committed to providing the highest level of legal

representation possible," said Baum. "We understand the complexities of motorcycle accident

cases, and we are ready to put our experience to work for our clients."

http://www.einpresswire.com
https://goo.gl/maps/kchg1uatpB7e1soJA
https://goo.gl/maps/kchg1uatpB7e1soJA
https://temeculacaraccidentattorneys.com/
https://temeculacaraccidentattorneys.com/


If you or someone you know has been injured in a motorcycle accident, contact the Baum Law

Firm for a free consultation. With their expanded services, they can now provide the legal

assistance and support needed to help you recover physically and financially from your

motorcycle accident.

About the Baum Law Firm:

The Baum Law Firm is a leading accident attorney serving Temecula and surrounding areas in

Riverside and San Diego Counties. With over 60 years of experience, their team specializes in

personal injury cases such as car accidents and now motorcycle accidents. They offer a range of

legal services in civil law, insurance law, and trial litigation and are committed to providing

personalized attention and aggressive representation to every client. Contact them for a free

consultation and let them help you recover from your personal injury incident.
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